Suffolk General Service Alt-DCMC Report December 2024

Hello Trusted servants,

As today is my last meeting serving as your Alternate DCMC, I would like to say that it has been an honor serving in Suffolk General Service.

I would also like to congratulate the incoming officers:

Heather – District Committee Member Chair

Mark - Alternate District Committee Member Chair

Frank - Treasurer

Kasey – Registrar

I would like to take this opportunity to ask Suffolk AA members to support the Panel 75 officers.

Service has been rewarding and most importantly, service has kept me sober. Serving Suffolk County General Service has given me the opportunity to serve ad work with all of you.

There are many opportunities for service in A.A., and most of us, myself included, have found that volunteering to do AA Service improves the quality of our recovery.

I appreciate all of the support during this panel and for everyone who has served with us and represented Suffolk County here at General Service.

AA Service Manual Revised and Updated 2024-2026 Edition Now in Print

The digital edition is in my report or you can go to AA.org and download it.

It is available in English. French and Spanish will be coming soon.

https://www.aa.org/sites/default/files/literature/EN Service Manual Update.pdf

As of today, there 196 days to the 90th International Convention. Registration for the 90th International Convention opened on September 10, 2024. The International Convention will take place from

July 3 - 6, 2025, in Canada at the Vancouver Convention Centre and BC Place Stadium. The Convention theme is Language of the Heart. Please go to the website for registration information. There are hotels still available.

The website is: https://www.aa.org/international-convention

There is also an opportunity to tell your story at the 2025 International Convention.

The email is: 2025ic@aa.org

I urge everyone to support the incoming Suffolk General Service Panel 75 by filling all of the service positions and making the next two years in Suffolk General Service the best two years ever.

Thank you again for allowing me to serve, your support has meant so much to me, and I value each and every one of you, and of course my special thanks to Ron and Bernard in the Hospitality Committee.

Regina C

Alt- DCMC Suffolk General Service

alt-dcmc@aasuffolkgs-ny.org